
 

      
          
 
For Immediate Release 
 
 

Joseph Gunnar & Co., LLC is pleased to announce the launch of  
its newly designed website 

 
New York, NY – August 23, 2016 Joseph Gunnar & Co., LLC is pleased to announce the launch of its newly 
designed website which can be viewed at the same web address: www.josephgunnar.com or by clicking the 
below button. The site’s homepage features a cleaner aesthetic and the newly designed Joseph Gunnar logo, 
while the site as a whole is easier to navigate and more user-friendly. The site is intended to provide visitors 
with clear and accurate product and service information, demonstrate Joseph Gunnar’s expertise and reflect 
all of the company’s capabilities and recent expansion. 
 

 
 
Joseph A. Alagna, Joseph Gunnar & Co. founder and CEO commented: “As we begin our third decade of 
providing value - add, personalized financial services to individual and institutional investors and to exciting 
companies, we continue to enhance and expand the firm`s offerings in order to maintain our cutting edge for 
clients and our lead position amongst boutique securities firms. Therefore, I am especially pleased that the 
launch of our updated website coincides with the additions this past year of our Equity Capital and Debt 
Capital Markets Investment Banking Groups and Institutional Sales team, as well as the deepening of our Fixed 
Income and Research capabilities.” 
 
Hopefully, you’ll find the site easy to use, clean, and informative.  
 
If you have any questions, contact: 
 
Larina Tortorici 
Head of New Business Development 
212-440-9655 – ltortorici@jgunnar.com   
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